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August 31, 2010

The Honorable Mayor Dan Devine
and Members of the Common Council
7525 W. Greenfield Avenue

West Allis WI 53214

Dear Mayor Devine and Common Council Members:
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CITY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE

PAUL M. ZIEHLER
City Administrative Officer
Clerk/Treasurer

414/302-8294
414/302-8207 (Fax)

City Hall
7525 West Greenfield Avenue
West Allis, Wisconsin 53214

pziehler@ci.west-allis.wi.us
www.ci.west-allis.wi.us

Attached for your information is a copy of the 2010-2014 State Fair Park Crowd and Traffic
Control Services Grant Agreement. This Agreement is renewed every four years and is based on
the same terms and dollar amount pursuant to State Statutes Section 42.12. The State Fair Park

Board has approved it,

If you have any questions or desire further information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

& //‘ e
Paul M. Ziehler,
City Administrative Officer, Clerk/Treasurer

PMZ:jfw
Attachment

ADM\ORDRES\WMCC.STFAIR CTCSG 2010.14



